

Christ is Alive!

September 28, 2016

Dear Friends and Family of Christ Lutheran Church and Preschool

You are invited to join us from 3:00 PM until 6:00 PM on Saturday November 5th to help celebrate Christ Lutheran Church's 60th and Christ Lutheran Preschool's 50th Anniversaries as we gather together to praise God for all the work the Lord has done through the ministry of both.

Our celebration will include fellowship time, music, games for our young guests and a late lunch/early dinner (food and beverages to be provided by the church). Historical pictures and testimonies will be on display as well as musical offerings from the past, present and future of our church. We invite everyone to return the next morning for a special All Saints worship service with Bishop Guy Erwin preaching.

Our desire is to glorify God in our celebration. In this regard, our time of celebration and worship will be enriched by your participation, because over the years you have been or are currently part of God's ministry here. We would love to have you join us in praising the Lord for all that He has done and will do in the future at Christ Lutheran Church and Preschool.

Please RSVP to the Church or Preschool office as appropriate.

In Christ Jesus,

Pastor Pam Challis, Lead Pastor Christ Lutheran Church Lisa Clinton, Director Christ Lutheran Preschool

PAST PRESENT AND FUTURE